
Will You Be Entertaining?

Be a Friend!

Friends of the Library 
Board Meetings

The Nottoway County 
Public Library offers a 

wide selection of eBooks 
and digital magazines. 
These are available to 
download through the 

website at 
www.nottlib.org 
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Junction
The Information

Give “Stained Glass” a Try, Or…

n

     We’re s<ll looking at the calendar to see what 
else can be fit in this month, but for now, read 
on to learn about what’s planned so far. 
     On Thursday, December 7 a@er the Crewe 
Christmas parade, you’ll find us at the Com-
munity Center - give one or all of our ornament 
ac<vi<es a try. If you aren’t able to aFend the 
fes<vi<es there - or even if you are - you have

     If you’ll be entertaining for the holidays - or if you just need to 
keep the kiddos busy during their winter break - consider 
stopping by the Crewe Library to borrow some games or puzzles 
from our Library of Things. You can check out dominos, Boggle, 
the Game of Life and more, and we’ve got jig saw puzzles of 
varying sizes to choose from. All are available to borrow - for free 
- with your NoFoway County Public Library card. You can see all 
that we have to offer by visi<ng our website (www.noFlib.org) 
and searching the catalog for “Library of Things”.

Like and follow us 
on Facebook  

to keep up with the 
latest happenings

Crewe:  
1st Thursdays, 4-5pm 

(bi-monthly) 

Blackstone: 
3rd Tuesdays, 4-5pm 

at The Book End 

 

The Friends of the Library 
are non-profit, volunteer 
organizations which work 
to support the Nottoway 
County Public Libraries. 

They raise funds 
for library improvements 
and programs and gladly 
welcome new members.

several other opportuni<es to craX with us. 
     Ms. Melissa will offer guidance with pain<ng stained glass 
mason jars in Blackstone on Thursday, Dec. 14 from 2-5pm, and 
two days later (Saturday, Dec. 16), she’ll be at Crewe, offering 
you a chance to create a snowy miniature scene - drop in 
between 11am and 1pm to give it a try.



New Items in Our Collection

www.nottlib.org

BLACKSTONE Library 
Demetrius Nelson, Manager 
434-292-3587 
415 South Main Street 

Sun   closed 
Mon  closed 
Tue  12-6 
Wed  12-6 
Thur  12-6 
Fri  10-2 
Sat  10-2 

BURKEVILLE Library 
Agnes McCormick, Manager 
434-767-5555 
224 West Nunnally Street 

Sun         closed 
Mon  closed 
Tue  9:30-5 
Wed  closed 
Thur  9:30-5 
Fri  10-2 
Sat  9-12 

CREWE Library 
Susan Howe, Manager 
434-645-8688 
414 Tyler Street 

Sun  closed 
Mon/Thur 10-6 
Tue  10-8 
Wed  10-8 
Thur  10-6 
Fri  closed 
Sat  10-2

Administration 

Jacqueline Zataweski, 
Director 

Demetrius Nelson, 
IT Tech

Locations

 It Is important that we have materials that interest you and we welcome 
suggestions for new books.  Some recent – and upcoming – items include: 

This Month At Your State Park(s)
December 8 - 10 (5-7:30pm) Lights at the Lake at Bear Creek  
December 9 (10-11am) Pine Needle Basketry at Pocahontas - Visitors Center 
December 9 (1-3pm) Winter Wreath Workshop at Powhatan - Shelter #1 
December 9 (10-2pm) Antebellum St Nick at Sailors Creek - Hillsman House 
December 13 (7:30-9pm) Geminids Meteor Shower at High Bridge - access 
     by way of Camp Paradise 
December 16 (7-9pm) Science Behind the Star of Bethlehem at Sailors Creek 
     Visitor Center 
December 21 (3-4) Winter Solstice Lanterns at Staunton River Battlefield 
     (Clover Visitor Center)

 The Nottoway County Public Library System will be closed Friday, 
December 22 through Monday, December 25.  All branches will resume 
normal operating hours Tuesday, December 26.  Remember that  you can 
borrow eBooks and digital magazines from our digital branch any time, 
even when the branches are closed.

Library Closures

What’s Next?
Yoga to Return in January
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     Have you wanted to give Yoga a try, but 
not had the <me because of the holidays? 
Don’t worry - you’ll have another chance 
in the new year. The details have yet to be 
worked out, but it’s safe to say that we’re 
looking forward to another series of Yoga 
with Cosima classes.


